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·        It is not in the public interest to move gas through protected land such as that proposed, or
 to create a new pipeline when the existing means of transport would suffice.

·        I only learned of the deadline 5 minutes before this writing.  I would like to see the comment
 period extended.

 
Buz Eisenberg

Ashfield, MA 01330-0152
tel & fax: 
mobile:    
 
This communication is intended only for the addressee and may contain content that is
 PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
 that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this
 communication in error, please notify Attorney Buz Eisenberg immediately, by replying
 electronically or by calling me collect at 413-628-3325, and erase all copies of this email
 communication, including any attachments.  Thank you.
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